
Maintaining Community

If the Parent Guild is not able to meet on campus to start this year, we 

will hold virtual meetings once a month.   

While certain safety protocols might mean that the Parent Guild will

operate in a different way this year, we look forward to supporting 

our community in the best way possible.  Be on the lookout for 

updates on all Parent Guild activities in the weekly Parent 

Guild Bulletin, emailed to parents every Tuesday.  

What is the Parent 

Guild?

The mission of the St. 

Mark’s Parent Guild is 

to foster parent 

engagement in the 

school community, to 

strengthen school 

programs with financial 

and volunteer support, 

and to create 

meaningful and fun 

events for our students 

and families.  The 

Parent Guild is our 

version of the PTA, and 

all current parents are 

automatically 

members. 


